Response to Fan Letter

BROOKLYN NATIONAL LEAGUE BASEBALL CLUB

215 MONTAGUE STREET. BROCKLYMN 1. NEW YORK

/i

GAMES AT
EBBETS FIELD

March 19, 1957.

Mr. Albert Hirsch,
669 Stone Avenue,
Brooklyn 12, N. Y.

Dear Albert:

I have your letter but I wonder how carefully yvou read
the newsparers. They very clearly stated that we want to keep
the Dodgers in Brooklyn and were willing to spend %5,000,000 to
do so. Progress, hovever, has been very slow and we will have
to leave Brooklyn if there is not to be a new stadium when our
present lease runs out.

Thank you for writing.

Yours truly,
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Walter F. O'Malley, K
President.
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